
 

 

 
 

July 26, 2021 

Via Email 

 

Pat Lord 

Senior Assistant City Attorney  

City of Naperville 

400 S. Eagle St.  

Naperville, IL 60540 

lordp@naperville.il.us 

 

Re:  ICN Petition: PZC 20-1-052. 

 

Dear Ms. Lord: 

It is my understanding that Len Monson has submitted revised plans to the City which are 

currently under review. It is also my undertanding that once it is determined that they will be 

able to be presented at the 8/4/21 meeting Len will forward them to me.  Len has been kind 

enough to explain to me the nature of the changes but, of course my clients and experts will need 

to review them closely upon receipt. Assuming that Len presents the revisions at 8/4/21 PCZ 

meeting, my clients will need time to thoughtfully and carefully review them.  

 

Accordingly, we ask that in the event the  Plan Commission hears from all of the(other) speakers 

who sign up for the  public hearing on 8/4/21, that it not close the public hearing but rather give 

my clients until 8/18/21to review the revised plans, present our expert witness, and conduct cross 

examination as necessary. Given this request, we will not be signing up any of experts to speak 

on the 4th. 

 

Once again, we appreciate all the time and many hours the PCZ has given to this matter but 

given the new information that will be forthcoming, request that public hearing not be closed on 

8/4/21 so that my clients can have a fair opporunrity to review the new plans, consult with their 

experts and respond accordingly on 8/18/21.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks. 

 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

SHAPIRO & ASSOCIATES LAW 

 
By:   

Daniel C. Shapiro 

618 Academy Drive, Unit B | Northbrook, IL 60062 

dshapiro@shapiroassociateslaw.com | Phone 312.763.9640 | Fax 312.763.9641 

mailto:lordp@naperville.il.us


 

2 

 

 

Len Monson 


